
 

 

 

 

23 March 2017 

 

When: Thursday 6 April 2017    Time: 3pm to 6pm 

Where: Moerewa School 

Kia Ora Whanau 

Exciting things have been happening at our school as we get ready for our Gala.  Both children and staff 

have come up with fun ideas to share.  Donations are coming in from various businesses, whanau and staff, 

which are greatly appreciated. 

 

HERE ARE SOME OF THE FUN THINGS PLANNED FOR THAT DAY:  

Kapa Haka: Our teina and tuakana will be performing at 3.15pm. This will be the performance that was to 

be performed at Te Ahuareka before the weather forced  the cancellation. 

Hangi,  Nail Bar, , Food Stalls, White Elephant, Whanau Class Wheelbarrow Race, Car Rides, Pony rides 

and so much more..  COME ALONG AND JOIN THE FUN!! 

TWILIGHT GALA 

IMPORTANT 
To give us some time for those last minute gala preparations we will be 
sending pupils home at 2pm on the day of the Gala. We will then expect 
to see them back here at 3pm ready for the kapa haka performance at 
3.15pm. Pupils can come back in mufti. We will not be putting them in 

costume to perform. 



 

Listed below are a few things we still need to make this a successful day.  Each Whanau Class has been 

allocated with vegetable contributions towards our Hangi.  

 HANGI: Whanau Matariki & Whanau Kopunui     - Kumara and Potato 

 HANGI: Whanau Ra & Whanau Marama     - Pumpkin & Cabbage 

 

 WHITE ELEPHANT SALE: clothing (good, clean condition), brick-a-brac, magazines, crockery 

etc. 

 PUDDING PLAZA: Deserts, Ice Cream, fruit salad, steamed pudding 

 HOMEBAKED GOODS AND CAKE STALL: Cakes, popcorn, fudge, toffee preserves 

 SILENT AUCTION: We extend an invitation to anyone in the community to submit 

something for our “SILENT AUCTION” with proceeds going to Gala Fund (Hampers, Art 

Work etc) 

 Helpers to peel veges on Wednesday 10 am at OSCAR ROOM and helpers for packing 

Wednesday 5pm at OSCAR ROOM (bring your own utensils please) 

  

IF YOU ARE KEEN TO TAKE PART IN HELPING PLEASE CONTACT STAFF AT THE SCHOOL. 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: There will be  NO CASH at Stalls or Games, you need to buy 

tickets from the OFFICE via STUDENT FOYER. 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

On the day: 

Toilets 

The hall toilets will be open for visitors/adults while we ask our children to please use the toilets next to 

the school staffroom in the first quad. 

 

Parking 

Due to limited road parking, and weather permitting, you will be able to park on the school grounds 

gaining access through the gate by the school swimming pool. Please follow signs. 

HANGI 

(Chicken, Pork, Mutton, Kumara, Potato, Pumpkin, Cabbage, Stuffing, Fried 

Bread) 

$10 each ON SALE FROM NEXT THURSDAY…..SCHOOL OFFICE 

(ONLY 200 TICKETS) 


